
LEGAL NOTICE 
Request for Proposals

THE FISHERS ISLAND WASTE MANAGEMENT DISTRICT 
REQUESTS PROPOSALS FOR  
HAULING FOR THE PERIOD OF

JANUARY 17, 2025 THROUGH DECEMBER 31, 2027. 

To obtain the RFP please email Beth Stern or by visiting https://fiwmd.net 
or by calling FIWMD office at 631-788-7455.

Proposals must be submitted for consideration by 12:00 PM, 
Wednesday, January 15, 2025 to Fishers Island Waste Management 
District PO Box 22 Fishers Island, NY 06390 Email fiwastemanagement@
gmail.com 

If mailing your proposal, “bid enclosed” must be printed on the outside of 
the envelope. 

If emailing your proposal, “bid enclosed” must be typed in the subject line. 

Bids will be opened Thursday, January 16, 2025 at the Fishers Island 
Community Center on Fishers Island, NY or view online via zoom  
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88901356183 at 1:15 PM. The identity of bid 
offerors will be disclosed at the same meeting and time.


